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Water Treatment System VULCAN

Dear Mr Christiani,

We are a company in the adhesives industry originating from the production of 
gelatin. Traditionally a high amount of water is required for the extraction process 
to produce gelatin. For this we have our own deep wells from which the required 
water is drawn. Due to the area‘s geology, the ground water is relatively hard which  
inevitably results in thick layers of adherent limestone in the tanks. Some of which only 
were removable by using chemical substances. The water heater was also subject to  
relatively quickly calcification.

To remedy this, we have already taken one of your Vulcan systems into operation in the 
central hot water supply. We were stunned by it‘s results, especially as the opinion about 
this kind of water treatment systems is very much divided.

The physical treatment of the water by Vulcan caused a significant reduction of adherent 
limestone in the tanks and piping surfaces. Decalcification actions had to be executed in 
considerably larger intervals, which results in considerable lower costs.

We are convinced of the viability of these systems and can only find words of praise for 
the service given. On this basis, we will certainly continue to work together.

Best regards


